
 

 

From: Morton, John 

Sent: 23 August 2016 16:48 

To: Jennifer.walsh@camden.gov.uk 

Subject: Ref: Mansfield Bowling Club NW5 – 2015/1444/ P  

  

Dear Jennifer Walsh 

 

I wish to oppose the Mansfield Bowling Club's appeal. The local community has been very 

clear in the past that they take seriously the designation of this site as for leisure use. It 

seems to me that the time is ripe on the back of our Olympic success recently for Camden 

herself to encourage the use of the site on a borough wide basis, perhaps in conjunction with 

some lottery funding.  

 

The current plans seem to have been aimed at maximising immediate profit and excluding 

the local, let alone the wider community. It was gifted to the area, not to Mansfield Bowling 

club who have failed to develop it in a responsible way. 

 

 Yours sincerely 

 

John Morton 
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